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FEBRUARY 
Sat 10th 11am 

Cross Country Stratford 

Rec Y3-6 

Sun 11th 8am 

Holy Communion  

St Andrew’s  

Mon 12th 4pm 

KS1 Gymnastics Kineton 

High School 

Mon 12th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Thurs 15th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Sun 18th 10am 

Family Service  

St Andrew’s 

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd 

HALF TERM 

Mon 26th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

MARCH 
Thurs 1st 8pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

Fri 2nd 2pm 

PTA catch up meeting in 

school 

Sat 3rd 10am 

Cross Country  at The 

Croft Y5/6 

 

Our musicians will be sharing 

their talents in  Celebration  

Assembly on  Friday 16th 

February at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

 
 
 
 

 
Parents’ Evening 

By now you should all have received your appointment confirmation slips 
for next week’s parents’ evenings. If you haven’t, please check your    
children’s book-bags; you can also contact the office to confirm the time 
of your appointment. We look forward to meeting with you. 
 

Cash Payments 
We would like to remind families to make sure when cash payments are 
sent in to school they must be in a named envelope. When ‘loose’ cash is 
handed over to Miss Britt on the door it makes it very difficult for her to   
ensure that she has correctly checked off your payments.  
 

Safer Internet Day 
This week we have been supporting Safer Internet Day. Children in 
all classes have been learning about ways to stay safe when using 
the internet. The website www.saferinternet.org.uk has lots of    
useful information for children and families about staying safe 
online. With our newsletter this week we are sharing some of the 

resources for parents that were provided by the website this week. 
 
TG Village Defibrillator  
On Wednesday 14th February, we will be joining with our local community to support 
the Saving Hearts Foundation who have provided the recently installed defibrillator 
which is sited at the village hall. The foundation is also providing training on the use of 
the defibrillator. This is a very welcome addition to our village; having access to a   
defibrillator increases the chances of survival from cardiac arrest by over 70%.  
  
We would like to raise awareness by asking the children to bring 
spare coppers or coins to school on Wednesday 14th February, so 
that they can enjoy creating a giant copper heart. (These don’t have 
to be in a named envelope!) We would then like to donate the     
proceeds to the charity as a thank you for all of their support to our 
community. 
 
Pancake Day Races 

 
We will be holding our pancake races in school on Tuesday 13th  
February. Please send in a cooked pancake and a frying pan with 
your child next Tuesday. Please make sure that all frying pans are 
clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

NEWSLETTER  

9th February 2018 

ISSUE - 5 

Star of The Week    

Maggie Frear               Class 1 

Wilf Bond               Class 2  

Kaian Sargent               Class 3 

Emilie Ross              Class 4 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk

